
Congratulations Year 12
As we bid farewell to our outstanding Year 12 students, we find ourselves both
proud of their achievements and filled with a sense of anticipation for the
bright futures that await them. This remarkable group of young individuals
has exemplified resilience, dedication, and unwavering spirit throughout their
journey at our school.

Year 12, your graduation signifies the culmination of years of hard work,
growth, and transformation. You have not only completed your formal
education but have also acquired invaluable life skills, forged lasting
friendships, and etched indelible memories. We are confident that you are
well-prepared to face the challenges and opportunities that lie ahead.

While you embark on new adventures, remember that Gulgong High School
will always be a part of your story. You carry with you the values of curiosity,
perseverance, and a commitment to excellence that define our school
community.

Mobile Phone Ban
As you know, in Term 4 we will have a new policy in place around mobile
phone usage. This policy is being implemented to increase focus in
classrooms, remove distractions and promote positive social interactions in
the playground.

We are excited to make our school a mobile phone-free space to improve
learning and engagement; however, we will always make sure you can
contact your child in an emergency. There will also be further information
posted on the school website and via letters to parents and caregivers.
 

Have a safe and happy spring break
As the school term comes to an end, we wish you all a safe and happy
holiday. The school holidays are a perfect opportunity to step back, relax,
and rejuvenate. Whether you're embarking on adventures or enjoying the
comfort of home, may your days be filled with joy, warmth, and the company
of loved ones.  We can't wait to see you back, ready to tackle a new term.

School resumes: Monday 9 October 2023 

GHS
Gazette
Week 10 Term 3 2023

Upcoming Events

Wednesday 18 October 

Subject Lines Distributed
Monday 18 September

P&C Meeting
Tuesday 19 September

Silver Reward Day
Tuesday 19 September

Gold Reward Day
Wednesday 20 September

Year 12 Activities
Thursday 21 September

Year 12 Graduation Assembly
10:00am Friday 22 September 

Last Day of Term
Friday 22 September 

First Day of Term 4
Monday 9 October

Stage 4 Assessment Fortnight
Monday 16 October

P&C Meeting
Tuesday 17 October

Year 6 into Year 7 Transition Visit




